

The Regular Meeting of the Financial Advisory Board on August 13, 2013, HAS BEEN CANCELLED.

and...

The Regular Meeting of the Financial Advisory Board on September 10, 2013, HAS BEEN RE-SCHEDULED TO Tuesday, September 24, 2013 at 7:00 pm.

The Meeting will be held at City Hall in the Hillside Conference Room.

For questions, please contact Lisa Malek-Zadeh at (510) 215-4312

DESIGNATED POSTING SITES: CITY HALL, 10890 SAN PABLO AVENUE COMMUNITY CENTER, 7007 MOESER LANE EL CERRITO LIBRARY, 6510 STOCKTON AVENUE